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Notifications of the expiry and revocation of a permit to use a hunting ground

Start of publication: 30.07.2013

Notification of the withdrawal of the right to hunt has been submitted to the Environment Agency on
26.07.2013.
.The notification was made by: OÜ Vesimetsa, registry code 10922733, address at Kategala Talu, village
of Mursi, Municipality of Kaarma, District of 93859 Island,
.OÜ Vesimetsa waived the right to use the Torgu hunting area. The hunting area of Torgu is located in
the territory of the municipality of Torgu, in the island region, with an area of 6350 ha of
.Within 30 days of the date of publication of this notification, applications may be submitted to the
Environment Agency for authorisation to use the said hunting area at the Environment Agency's Hiiu-
Western island Region, Tallinn 22, 93819 Kuressaare or e-mail ivar.marlen@keskkonnaamet.ee
.The application must comply with
15(1) and (2) of the Law on huntingAdditional information: Zone of the environmental Agency for the
island of Hiiu-West, Ivar Marlen, hunting specialist, tel. 463 6821, e-mail:
ivar.marlen@keskkonnaamet.ee.


